
Dear Parents, Date: 31-05-22

Hop….Run….Skip…. And Jump…… School is so much fun. It’s that time of the year tiny tots to take a

step into the offline world once again. The staff at Shri Vasantrao Davkhare Memorial School warmly

welcome our Preschoolers.

The academic sessions for our little ones will commence Offline from 20th June, 2022.

Your ward’s active participation in the events and activities spread over the academic year will be highly

appreciated. We also solicit your wholehearted and unwavering support, co-operation for the overall

development of your child.

Kindly note all communication to class teacher or subject teacher will be done only via Google ID

email. Please avoid any communication through Whatsapp.

Looking forward to your contribution towards the child’s overall development.

Sincerely,

Nandini Chettiar

Academic Head.

mailto:nandinichettiar@svdmemorialschool.org

